
Shari Moore - Westend rezoning 

  
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
As a resident of the Westend, I am writing in support of the Planning Commission resolution to change the D9 
Commercial Zoning Study Area to T-2. This resolution will represent a step toward reclaiming the integrity of this 
historical neighborhood. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Debra Fisher 
253 Banfil St. 
St, Paul, MN 55102 

From:    deb fisher <d.isabelfisher@gmail.com>
To:    <patricia.lindgren@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, <dave.thune@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, <lucy...
Date:    9/5/2011 7:03 PM
Subject:   Westend rezoning
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